
 
 
 
Meeting Notes 
June 5, 2002 
 
President Cheryl Baugh called the meeting to order at 7:03 p.m. 
Secretary Cheri Wilson read the minutes from the May meeting, which were approved. 
Treasurer Jim Mueller provided a treasurer’s report. 
 
Old Business 
Events 3 and 4 were a great success.  Good course designs both days and a great turn out. 
 
New Business 
 
Coca-Cola is trying to establish a recycle bin for pop cans at our events.   
Coca-Cola is willing to sponsor future events at their site.  The August event will be held 

there. 
Bruce Shelton provided an update on the Oregon Motor Plex.  He announced that it will 

be at the Conde Lumber site near Harrisburg and all plans are a go at this time. 
The Lebanon airstrip may be a possibility for future events.  The Lebanon police use it 

for defensive driving classes at this time. 
Bonnie Mueller announced that the FM announcement system worked well at the last 

event and that we will continue to use it in the future. 
Larison HillClimb Updates: 
Before the event, a coax extension for moving speakers further down the hill needs to be 

purchased. 
Over 30 entries have been received to date.  
The crew meeting is scheduled for June 19th 7:30 p.m. at the Mueller’s home. 
Clean up will be Saturday, June 29th at 9:00 a.m. on the hill. 
NHA has a new website:  www.NHAHillclimb.org 
Donner HillClimb has been added to the NHA schedule this year. 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:56 p.m.  

 


